NEBRASKA

Good Life. Great Mission.

DEPT. OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES Pete Ricketts, Governor

January 31, 2020

Patrick O’Donnell, Clerk of the Legislature
State Capitol, Room 2018

P.O. Box 94604

Lincoln, NE 68509

Dear Mr. O’Donnell;

Pursuant to Neb. Rev. Stat. §43-3326, the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Service is
submitting its annual report regarding am required the number of licenses which were suspended
and the number which were erroneously suspended and restored as a result of the License
Suspension Act.

2019 Report:

Operator’s licenses suspended: 4,928

Operator’s licenses erroneously suspended and restored.: ()
Recreational licenses for suspension: 2,379

Recreational licenses erroneously suspended and restored. 0
Professional licenses for suspension: 103

Professional licenses erroneously suspended and restored: 0

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this information. Should you have any questions,
please contact my Office at (402) 471-9433 or email me at Dannette.Smith@Nebraska.gov.

Sincerely,

Do nitte tAmihno

Dannette R. Smith, MSW
Chief Executive Officer

Helping People Live Better Lives —




